
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PUBLIC HOUSING  
2024 PHA ANNUAL PLAN 

Section 5A of the United States Housing Act of 1937 (42u.s.c. 1437c-1(b)) created the Public 
Housing Agency Annual PHA Plan.  In accordance with the Act, the Board of Commissioners 
and the Advisory Board of the York Housing Authority invites the Public to comment on the 
York Housing Authority’s 2024 Annual PHA Plan. 

The 2024 Annual PHA Plan is available for review at the York Housing Authority office at 209 
East, 5th Avenue, York, Alabama between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Tuesday-Friday.  
In addition, a Public Hearing will be held on Monday December 18, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. to discuss 
and accept comments.  The hearing is open to all interested parties. 

       York Housing Authority 
        J. Renee Ward-Pringle 
        Executive Director 
                                                                                     

Run dates 11-9, 23, 30; 12-7, 14


